
From: Sam Vecchi 

To: Millar, Chris 
Subject: Re: PDS41-2021 PDS42-2021 

Date: Monday, December 27, 202110:09:19 AM 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region 
email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Chris. That works. . Your quick response is appreciated. 

Sam Vecchi 

On Dec 26, 2021, at 4:48 PM, Millar, Chris <Chris.Millar@niagararegion.ca> 
wrote: 

Hi Sam, 
Perhaps when I am back in the office on December 28 I can give you a 
call to discuss. 
Is there a number I can reach you at? 

Sincerely, 
Chris 

Fr
Sent: Thursday, December 23, 20211:31 PM 

om: Sam Vecchi 

To: M illar, Chris <Chris.Millar@niagararegion.ca> 

Subject: PDS41-2021 PDS42-2021 

Hi Chris, 

This is in response to t he letter I received regarding SABR. 

I own the .5 acre lot located at 6971 Garner RD, ARN 272510000609700. I'm planning 

to build my new principal residence in t he spring of 2022. Can you provide guidance in 

terms of a time line. When would be a realistic year t hat a plan of subdivision/ build ing 

permit s be granted? 
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Best Regards, 

Sam Vecchi 
The Regional Municipality of Niagara Confidentiality Notice The information 
contained in this communication including any attachments may be confidential, 
is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above, and may be legally 
privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, disclosure, or copying of this 
communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and 
permanently delete the original and any copy of it from your computer system. 
Thank you. 




